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FOI RESPONSE ISSUED – 24 JUNE 2021 
 
 

REQUEST  
 
“ You were kind enough to provide some figures regarding the number 
of employment cases that received legal aid from 1 April 2018 to 31 
March 2019. Would you be able to provide some up to date figures 
regarding legal aid funding of employment cases.” 
 
OUR RESPONSE TO THE INFORMATION REQUEST UNDER THE 2002 
ACT  
 

 
 The accounts for 2020-21 have not been finalised.  
 
But we can confirm for the period 1st April 2019 to 31st March 
2020, either by way of advice and assistance or advice by way of 
representation(ABWOR), that:  
 
 

 there were 335 employment cases paid;  

 the total cost of employment cases was £186,000 including VAT.  
  


